Sports Premium Funding 2013-15
What is the Sports Premium?
The Government is providing £150 million per year, for two years, directly to schools to spend on improving the quality of sport and PE for all their children.  The funding is ring-fenced and can only be spent on PE and sport provision in schools.

How this funding is being used:

Each school receives a lump sum of £8000 plus a premium of £5 per pupil.  In Cramlington, the primary schools have pooled their funding to work together as “Cramlington School Sport Partnership” to help ensure that all pupils have access to high quality PE, appropriate sporting competition and opportunities to lead a healthy and active lifestyle.

The funding will be spent on:

· Employing a specialist PE teacher to coordinate the programme and support teachers in the delivery of high quality PE.

· Releasing teachers for training and networking and also providing high quality professional development opportunities and resources for teachers and staff.

· Providing a calendar of appropriate competitive opportunities for all pupils (for example, whole year group festivals, intra- and inter-school competitions, virtual competitions)

· Increasing pupils’ participation in Level 2 and 3 School Games competitions.

· Increasing the participation in a wide range of extra-curricular opportunities.
· Developing pupils’ leadership skills through sport.

· Creating links with local sports clubs and community sport providers.

How the impact of this funding will be monitored:

Ofsted will carry out a survey reporting on the first year’s expenditure and its impact, holding schools to account for how they have used this money.  Each term, school websites will be updated with how schools and pupils have benefited from Sports Premium funding and the impact this has made.

